
   

 

 

 

April 13, 2015 

  

Congregation Jeshuat Israel 

85 Touro Street 

Newport, RI 02840 

 

 

RE: Public Notice Correction regarding the former Coffey’s Texaco 

  48 Touro Street, Newport, Rhode Island 02840 

   

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of a revised Public Notice document for the referenced property.   

 

Unfortunately, the telephone number for the RIDEM contact in the original notice that was mailed to 

you on April 6, 2015 was incorrect.  Should you wish to contact RIDEM, the correct telephone number 

is (401) 222-2797 Ext. 7163 as shown in the revised notice.  Otherwise, the notice is the same as the 

one you had received previously. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Bruce W. Clark 

Principal  

 

BWC/km  

 


